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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are pleased to be able to share with you the successes of our new phonics 

scheme: Little Wandle Letters and Sounds revised.  The children are enjoying their 

phonics lessons and are making excellent progress in their reading. 

Ebooks 

In school, your child applies their phonics learning by reading a fully decodable 

book.  We are pleased to announce that we have now signed up to our publisher’s 

Ebook platform so that you can access you child’s class reading book, digitally, at 

home.  (The login details are attached to this letter.)   We know the children will be 

thrilled to read their class book to you and by reading it a number of times at home 

over the week, we hope they will continue to grow in confidence and fluency. 

Sharing books 

To help foster a love of reading, the children will continue to bring home ‘non 

decodable’ books to share and enjoy with you at home.  This could be a library 

book, picture book or a colour banded book.  Your child might not be able to read 

this book independently so we call these ‘Share with me’ books.  Please record 

these books in your ‘reading record’ alongside your ebooks, as current class/whole 

school reading rewards will continue. 

Thank you for your continued support and please do not hesitate to make contact if 

you have any questions. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs A Spicer 

Leader of English 

 


